
APPENDIX 1 
 

NOTICE 

 

Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council hereby give notice that we are 
conducting a review of polling places, polling districts and polling stations in 
accordance with The review of Polling Districts and Polling Places 
(Parliamentary Elections) Regulations 2006  

The introduction of the above regulations requires each local authority to 
carry out a review of Polling Districts & Polling Places on a four-yearly cycle. 
The first review must be completed by 31st December 2007. 

Stockton Borough Council welcomes representation from electors within the 
authority’s area.  

Supporting documentation for this review can be inspected at the main 
reception area of the Municipal Buildings or our website, 
www.stockton.gov.uk    

Any person or body with expertise in access for persons with any type of 
disability may also make representation or comment on the authorities’ 
proposals or any other matter. Persons or bodies making such 
representations should, if possible give alternative places that may be used 
as polling places. 

Any interested persons wishing to make representations may send them in 
writing to: 

The Elections Office 
PO Box 11, 
Municipal Buildings 
Church Road 
Stockton-on-Tees 
TS18 1LD 

Or by email to: electoral@stockton.gov.uk 

The consultation period will last from 6/8/2007 until 24/8/2007 
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